In my class there are some boys and girls who have problems with learning. I like them so I wanted to help them. I joined the Erasmus+ project to travel abroad, to meet new friends but also to help my classmates. I helped many of them but mostly I helped Gosia and Krystian. 
Gosia has problems with Maths, English and Polish. I was meeting with her every week and tried to help her. I explained everything as good as I can. When I didn’t know how to do it I asked my teacher for a help. 

Krystian is a very weak student so he needs my help in many subjects, like Polish and Maths. But he didn’t want to meet with me every week at the very beginning. He found playing football more interesting. But later he started to meet with me more regularly. As a result he and Gosia got better marks, they pass to the next class and now they are learning a bit better. They meet with me all the time after lessons. 
I think it is great that you can help your friends, do something good and useful, and at the same time you can travel abroad and meet new people. I’m very happy I’m taking part in this Erasmus+ project. 

Mikołaj Krzywicki (class V b, age 12)
